
Good morning Councillor Andrew Gant and Sharon keenlyside. 

My name is kantharooban logeswaran (rooban) I am running a small business at Enstone village. 

Premises name Adams of Enstone, the green Enstone, chapel lane, chipping Norton, Oxfordshire, 

Ox7 4nx. 

 I am writing my statement regarding Chapel Lane proposed one way restriction. 

 My objection for this one way restriction because this decision will affect my business. We 

don’t have alternative way to get deliveries from our supplier. We are getting deliveries from 

our supplier regularly. Suppliers are using large vehicles to deliver the products. Other part 

of the way not suitable for the large vehicles (unsuitable for H.G.V sign board are there). 

Large vehicles and vans are unable to turn right from other way to deliver the products 

because of parked cars and curb as I marked below. I attached pictures below please check. 

As a small business owner my Kind request please reconsiders this one way restriction. 

 

 


